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Press Release
Board of Health Makes Changes to Local Health Rules

On Monday, April 5, the Gallatin City-County Board of Health made a number of changes to local
emergency rules that are meant to help slow the spread of COVID-19 in Gallatin County.

Changes include:

● Extending the local face covering rule until May 27, unless otherwise amended or rescinded. The
Board intends to meet again in early May to consider this rule.

● Amending the local Phase Two reopening rule to allow 8 people per table at establishments such
as restaurants, coffee shops, bars, and bowling alleys, and allowing a distance of 3 feet between
groups at a bar. The Board also plans to revisit this rule in early May.

The Board also rescinded two rules related to isolation and quarantine of COVID-19 cases and close
contacts and the long-term care facilities for seniors visitation rules. Health Officer Matt Kelley said these
actions would not immediately change practice at the health department or the community. He said the
department will continue contact tracing new cases and close contacts in order to reduce transmission.
He said the department will rely on health officer orders to pursue that work.  Likewise, the department
will continue working with long term care facilities to enforce a health officer order requiring facilities to
maintain staffing, personal protective equipment, and screening of visitors and staff in order to reduce
transmission.  By eliminating the board’s rules in these areas, Kelley said, the department will gain
flexibility to adjust as guidance changes from the Centers for Disease Control & Prevention (CDC).

With a rise in COVID-19 cases, the Gallatin City-County Department urges citizens to continue taking
precautions to limit the spread of the virus in our communities. Avoid crowds, wear face coverings in
public, wash your hands frequently, stay home when you’re sick, and get a COVID-19 vaccine when
available.

The Gallatin City-County Health Department Call Center is open six days a week, Monday through
Saturday from 8 a.m. to 5 p.m. to answer questions about COVID-19. Reach the Call Center by phone at
406-548-0123 or email at callcenter@readygallatin.com.

The most accurate local source of information remains the GCCHD website. Find information on
COVID-19 vaccines in Gallatin County here.

https://www.healthygallatin.org/wp-content/uploads/2021/01/EHR_2020_005_B-Cloth-Face-Coverings-Signed.pdf
https://www.healthygallatin.org/wp-content/uploads/2021/03/SIGNED_EHR-2020-004-E-March-12-2021-1.pdf
mailto:callcenter@readygallatin.com
https://www.healthygallatin.org/coronavirus-covid-19/
https://www.healthygallatin.org/covid-19-vaccines/



